
 

 

The Nordic Congress In Low Vision 2022  

”Pathways to Independence”  
- visual pedagogical methods 

and possibilities 

 

The Nordic Congress in Low Vision on September the 7th- 9th 2022in 
Billund, Denmark 

LEGOLAND Hotel & Konference, Aastvej 10B, 7190 Billund 

Jubilee – Welcome to the 10th Nordic Congress in Low Vision! The congress 
addresses professionals working with people, children and adults, in the field of 
blindness and low vision.  

In a time where we experience an augment on more individualistic demands, it is 
important to emphasize on inclusion and social participation. Living an independent 
life, is a principal in modern society, and is highly valued. How can professionals in 
the field of blindness and low vision contribute to initiate equal conditions in various 
communities for people with blindness and low vision? 

The field of blindness and low vision is in constant change. It is of great importance 
to draw attention to knowledge and research. The aim is to contribute to equal 
conditions for people with blindness and low vision and enhance independence and 
inclusion. The congress will be an opportunity for Nordic professionals to meet and 
exchange experiences from both the practice- and science field.  

At the congress, there will be presentations through lectures, posters and 
workshops. Exhibitors and retailors in low vision technology and aids will be present 
during the congress and situated in the exhibition area. 

Registration is now open: Price 5690.00 DKR (Early bird price only applies to the 
first 200 registrations!). Then price 7025.00 DKR (Regular price). 

Registration, program and further information about the congress on the website: 

www.nordisksynkongress.com 


